
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 7/25/2013 3:54:04 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Protest on Friday 

Love the safety tip. 

On Jul 25, 2013, at 3:36 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@,pge.com> wrote: 

Could be nothing. Often is nothing. 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From I Redacted ~l 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 03:23 PM 
To: All Corp Mail Reviewers <AllCorpMailReview@exchariqe.pqe.com>; All GO Mail 
Recipients 
Cc: I Redacted _ I 
Subject: Protest on Friday 

Hello GO Tenants, 

Corporate Security has received information that a protest may occur on 
Friday evening, July 26, 2013. The information we received advises the 
protesters intend to obstruct highways, bridges, ports and trains. 
Through the protest is not directed toward PG&E or any of its facilities, 
Corporate Security will continue to monitor the events surrounding this 
information and be in contact with law enforcement agencies throughout 
the Bay Area. 

As a safety reminder, please do not engage the protesters or debate 
their concerns. Remember to be aware or your surroundings and if 
driving, increase you following distances should the protest occur in front 
of you. Corporate Security will provide updates if should additional 
information is received from our intelligence sources. 

Safety Tip: Cell phones and tablets have become one of the most 
frequently stolen items throughout the nation. Be aware of those around 
you and secure the items out of sight when they are not in your 

mailto:AllCorpMailReview@exchariqe.pqe.com


possession. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

Manager - Asset and Executive Protection 

Corporate Security, Risk &Audit 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 

San Francisco, CA 94105-1814 

Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


